
North Jersey Elks Developmental Disabilities Agency (NJEDDA) 
 
Via email 
 
To: Special Education Directors and Child Study Team Members 
Date: August 6, 2020 
Subject: North Jersey Elks Developmental Disabilities Agency Elementary and High Schools 

Open September 2 In-Person and Remote Instruction 
 
Special Education Directors and Child Study Team Members, 
 
We wanted to let all of sending districts know that our elementary and high schools in Clifton 
will be open for in-person and remote instruction for our students on September 2. 
 
We will follow our approved calendar and are planning to follow a full day schedule. 
 
We are planning to follow all of the CDC and NJDOE guidelines including, but not limited to the 
following: 
 

1. Wearing of masks, face coverings and other PPE (gloves, gowns, etc.) 
2. Social distancing 
3. Touchless temperature taking and recording upon arrival 
4. Scheduled handwashing and sanitizing 
5. Limited student movements in the schools 
6. Enhanced cleaning and disinfecting 

 
We know that these are challenging times for all of us. 
 
We also know that we may need to modify our students’ schedules and our calendar depending 
on their health needs and state directives. 
 
As always, we look forward to working closely with you to meet our students’ educational, 
therapeutic, social, and medical needs. 
 
Thank you for your support! 
 
Dr. William G. Weiss 
Executive Director 
North Jersey Elks Developmental Disabilities Agency 


